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DATES TO REMEMBER 

 FEBRUARY PROGRAM 

Rescheduled from January, this month our guest 
speaker will be Chana from Quilters Square, 
Lexington. She will share some tips about planning 
borders and binding to finish your quilts. Chana will 
be bringing some items to sell, and also show us 
what’s new in their shop. If there is anything you 
are needing, she will be happy to bring that as well. 
Contact Chana at 859-278-5010. 

Show and Tell 

Let’s get inspired as we move into our new project 
for the coming year. Please bring your Log Cabin 
quilts, from Courthouse Steps to Improvisational, 
and everything in between. 
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New Guild Project 

M 
any of you remember a large box of 
lovely brown, tan and pink fabric 
Becky Winburn brought in last year. 

OK, it was only a few months ago. In any 
case, Becky is donating the fabric to the 
Guild for a group project, such as a raffle 
quilt.  

At the November meeting, it was decided 
that the quilt we make will be a Log Cabin 
pattern, using Eleanor Burns & Sue 
Bouchard’s instructions for the block from 
their “Underground Railroad Sampler” book.  
Many members have a copy of the book, 
and the Extension staff printed extra copies 
of the pattern for our use. If you want to get 
started, the fabric is being stored at our 
locker for use during retreat, and Dani 
d’Arge has already made a sample block. 
Dani will be at the February Retreat to 
provide guidance, if desired.  
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Dear Fellow Quilters, 

F 
ebruary is the month we celebrate Valentine’s Day, a time to 

celebrate with those we love and care for. Many quilts made by our 

members are intended as gifts for children or grandchildren, or as a 

special gift to another person. Some are made to be given to comfort 

children with dealing difficult situations. Some are given as gifts to 

recognize the recipient’s service. Many of you select colors and fabric 

designs that reflect the interest of the person that will receive the quilt.  

When we give our time and resources to benefit others, it is a gift of 

ourselves, a gift of caring, of love.  

This is your Guild. What would you like to do in the coming year?  

A NOTE FROM THE PRESIDENT 
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Regards, 

Shirley  
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Levana Spencer Ornament Class  

T 
here is always one ornament that attracts the most attention at our Guild Christmas party. This year 
it was the folded fabric star Levana Spencer made and brought for the gift exchange. She has 
kindly offered to lead a class on Friday, February 17, at 10 a.m. at our Retreat, so we can all create 

our own. Below is the supply list for the class. We will share the pattern then. 
 
Supplies 
 3” smooth foam ball 
 Small box of dressmaker pins (size #17, 250-300 pins needed)  
 (8) rectangles of center fabric 2” x 3” each (your choice of fabric) 
 (16) rectangles of solid second color fabric 2” x 3” 
 (16) rectangles of third color fabric 2” x 3” 
 (1) fabric band 2 ½” x 11” 
 2 yards decorating ribbon 3/8” wide recommended 
 11” of 3/16” wide ribbon for hanging handle  
 1 or more decorative pins 
 Metal thimble 
 Sharp scissors 
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Plate It Up! Kentucky Proud Recipe 
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